
 
 

 

 

 

HYDRANT FLUSHING OCTOBER 17 - OCTOBER 31, 2022 

 
 

The Mayville Water Utility will be flushing fire hydrants and mains for the semi-annual 

pressure, flow and maintenance check. Hydrants will be flushed October 17 through  

October 31; 5:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.   This work is done twice a year for maintenance of 

the system and to monitor the adequacy of the distribution system in transmitting water. 

 

If you have any questions concerning fire hydrant flushing, please call 387-7906. 

 

Courtney Steger 

Director of Utilities 
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